
As a Catholic community, we recognise and honour the inherent dignity of each individual.

We commit to working in partnership with families, and all those supporting our students, to
provide a safe and respectful environment.

We ask that all visitors speak and act respectfully towards all of our staff and students.

 Threatening or abusive language will not be accepted. If this occurs you will be asked to leave
the school premises, and if necessary, the police will be called.

The wellbeing of our students and staff is our priority and we thank you for working with us to
ensure every student can learn and thrive.

Welcome to Catholic Education NT


